PUBLIC NOTICE
OWASSO BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

The following public notice has been filed in the office of the City Clerk and posted on
the City Hall Bulletin Board at 3.00pm on Thursday, September 13, 2018.

\—-:)

Chris GarreN, Deputy City Clerk

The regular scheduled meeting of the Owasso Board of Adjustment
for September 25, 2018 has been cancelled.

v
S £p
C\/' EP /3
Yo Dy

ley
A.:
0y 0O ff}'ce




